
OFFICE OF THE INTELLIGENCE OFFICER

Mniteit Stales Btsetpltnary barracks
JFort £paueiuuotth, Kansas

May 30, 1919

From: Intelligence Officer.

To: Karl Strauss, 6602 Yucca St., Hollywood, Calf.

Subject: Personal Papers.

1. ^Referring to your letter of recent date relative to 
your case.

2. This office has today written to the Director Military 
Intelligence Division requesting that your personal papers he 
returned to this office so that same might he returned to you.
As soon as same are received they will he forwarded.

3. We received a letter about a month ago regarding your 
case in which the Director Military Intelligence Division advised 
that they could do nothing further in this matter and it is sug­
gested that in the event you care to gain further information you 
write direct to the director Military Intelligence Division 
Washington, D. C.
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